
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 10/25/2010 5:15:26 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Releases PG&E's Response to Directives re: San 

Bruno Pipeline Explosion

CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Releases PG&E's Response to Directives re: San Bruno Pipeline 
Explosion

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company's response to the California Public Utilities Commission's 
directives in letters dated Sept. 13, Sept. 17, Oct. 15, and CPUC Resolution L-403 (see 
www.cpuc.ca.Qov/PUC/events/sanbruno.htm) re: the Sept. 9, 2010, San Bruno pipeline explosion.

Specifically, PG&E's response addresses:
- Assessment of gas transmission pipelines in the San Bruno area;
- Preliminary report on the replacement or retrofit of manually operated valves with automatically or 
remotely controlled valves on PG&E gas transmission pipelines;
- Accelerated gas system survey initial report; and,
- Curtailment plans.

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-1366 
tdp@cpuc. ca.gov
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